

N.A. Learning temporary closure

To protect the health and safety of our students and our stuff, and to limit the spread of the COVID-19 virus, we are implementing a work at home plan for all our students, beginning Monday, March 23 to Friday, April 3 inclusive, at which time we will reassess the situation.

We will continue to assist you as best can while doing as much as possible to maintain our tutoring operations.

Our phone and message line remains open at (416) 727-3017.

You can also reach us through the online contact at nalearning@gmail.com

• Call or email us if you would like to pick up worksheets for the following 2 weeks until April 03, 2020.

Our response times may be slower than usual given the extreme circumstances, so we do appreciate your patience as we navigate this constantly evolving situation.

N.A. Learning
Kindergarten to Grade 12
Math & English
905-415-1674